
  

PETITION TO THE GOVERNMENT OF CANADA: 
 
Whereas: there are serious concerns regarding the federal government’s medical assistance in dying (MAID) legislation. 
And Whereas: the heads of Psychiatry of all of Canada’s 17 medical schools have called for a delay to this legislation. 
And Whereas: the federal government has failed to live up to its promise to fund a Canada Mental Health Transfer, leaving Canadians struggling with 
mental illness behind. 
Therefore: We, the undersigned residents of Canada, call upon the Government of Canada to not expand medial assistance in dying (MAID) and to focus 
on funding mental illness assistance and treatment. 
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Please return petition to Randy Hoback, MP, Room 520 Valour Building, House of Commons K1A 0A6 


